
A special message from Vinny 
As the new year begins, I would like to express my gratitude for your unwavering trust and loyalty to Sikorsky Credit Union. It is also a great time 
to reflect on some of our accomplishments this past year. 

We introduced Igor, our new virtual assistant, to our membership. Igor can answer your questions 24/7 and make banking with us easier than 
ever. You can access Igor simply by clicking on the “Let’s Chat” icon on our website or when logged into Online Banking.

As your financial security is our top priority, we have provided valuable fraud prevention resources to help our members proactively safeguard 
their accounts. We are dedicated to educating our members in this ever-evolving digital landscape.

Homebuyer seminars were organized to help members understand the homebuying process and shared tips 
for navigating today’s housing market. We will continue our seminar series into 2025 by providing educational 
resources on various topics for members. 

We also earned two prestigious awards in 2024. We were proud to have been named the #1 Credit Union in 
Connecticut for five consecutive years as part of Forbes annual list of America’s Best-In-State Banks and Credit 
Unions. We were also named the Best Bank/Credit Union in Milford by the Milford Chamber of Commerce.

Our strong financial position continues to provide our members with the assurance that their trusted financial 
institution is both safe and secure. As we move into 2025, we remain committed to helping our members achieve 
their financial goals.
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Our commitment to community giving
At Sikorsky Credit Union, supporting our communities is a core value 
and we are dedicated to helping those in need. We have proudly 
contributed over $50,000 to non-profit organizations across Fairfield, 
New Haven, and Hartford Counties. Some recipients include the 
Seymour Oxford Food Bank, Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library of 
Stratford and Connecticut Beardsley Zoo. In addition, we presented 
a $3,000 holiday donation to each of our community partners, 
including Boys & Girls Club of Milford, Impact Trumbull, Center for 
Family Justice, McGivney Community Center, Seymour Pink, Sterling 
Community Center, Boys & Girls Club of Lower Naugatuck Valley, 
Danbury Youth Services and Community Action Agency of Western 
CT. We hope these donations will make a meaningful impact on the 
individuals served by these wonderful organizations.

In October 2024, we co-sponsored the 13th Annual Milford Trick or 
Trot 5K Run/Walk. The event had remarkable community engagement, 
drawing over 550 runners and many spectators. All proceeds from 
this event benefit the Beth-El Center in Milford which provides critical 
services to individuals and families facing homelessness and hunger.

Our ongoing partnerships with local high 
schools focused on promoting financial 
literacy through interactive Reality Fairs and 
classroom presentations on financial topics. 
We also awarded $5,000 in scholarships to 
graduating high school seniors to help with 
the expense of college tuition.

Q. We plan to purchase a car in the new year. What financing options does your credit union offer 
to help members achieve lower monthly car payments?  

A. Our Advantage Auto Loan typically provides a monthly payment 20%-40% lower than most 
conventional auto loans. It’s similar to a lease, but better because the title is held in your name,   
you actually own the vehicle. At the end of your loan term, you can turn in your vehicle, sell/trade it 
or keep the vehicle by simply refinancing into a new auto loan. Learn more at www.sikorskycu.org.

Top question of the season
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Sikorsky Credit Union’s Annual Meeting will be 
held on Monday, April 7, 2025.

All members are encouraged to attend. 

www.SikorskyCU.org 
(203) 377-2252

Get the latest credit union news, 
updates, product promotions, 

financial tips and more!

Follow Us
On Social Media 

What is your best financial advice to start the 
new year on the right track?

https://tinyurl.com/2p5pk99e Enter by March 
1, 2025 at 11:59 p.m. and you could win a $20 gift 
card to Amazon. The winner will be contacted 
by March 30, 2025 and will be announced in our 
next newsletter. 

We have a winner from our Fall 
Newsletter Answer and Win. 
Congratulations to Elizabeth Green

*All entries must be received via email by March 1, 2025 or 
postmarked by March 1, 2025. Drawing will be held on March 4, 2025 
at 3:00 p.m., winners are not required to be present for the drawing. 
You must be 18 years of age or older to enter. Odds of winning depend 
on the number of entries received; no purchase is necessary to enter 
to win. One entry per person. Sikorsky Credit Union employees and 
their family members are not eligible to enter. Entering this raffle 
gives Sikorsky Credit Union permission to add you to our email 
marketing campaigns; at any time, you may unsubscribe by clicking 
the unsubscribe button at the bottom of any of our emails. If you 
are a winner, your name will be shared in Sikorsky Credit Union 
publications. The credit union is federally insured by the National 
Credit Union Administration. *Must be a Sikorsky Credit Union 
member to enter and win. 

Annual Meeting Notice

• 401K Options
• Stocks & Bonds
• Financial Reviews
• Educational Savings
• Traditional & Roth IRAs
• Annuities & Mutual Funds
• Retirement Income Planning
• Investment Advisory Services
• Investment & Legacy Planning
• Long Term Care, Life Insurance & More!

Call us today for more information or to
schedule a consultation.

Did You Know We Offer 
Investment Services?

John R. Morris 
Financial Consultant  
LPL Financial 
1000 Oronoque Lane 
Stratford, CT 06614 
Phone: (203) 383-7404 
Email: john.morris@lpl.com

John R. Morris covers our Shelton, Oronoque, 
Plant, and Seymour locations.

Sandra Rose 
Financial Consultant  
LPL Financial 
945 White Plains Rd  
Trumbull, CT 06611 
Phone: (203) 856-1241 
Email: sandra.rose@lpl.com

Sandra Rose covers our Brookfield, Trumbull, 
Stationhouse Square, and Milford locations.

Securities and advisory services are offered through LPL Financial (LPL), a registered investment advisor 
and broker/dealer (member FINRA/SIPC). Insurance products are offered through LPL or its licensed affiliates. 
Sikorsky Credit Union and Sikorsky Financial Services Group are not registered as a broker/dealer or investment 
advisor. Registered representatives of LPL offer products and services using Sikorsky Financial Services Group. These 
products and services are being offered through LPL or its affiliates, which are separate entities from and not affiliates 
of Sikorsky Credit Union or Sikorsky Financial Services Group. Securities and insurance offered through LPL or its 
affiliates are: 

Your Credit Union (“Financial Institution”) provides referrals to financial professionals of LPL Financial LLC (“LPL”) 
pursuant to an agreement that allows LPL to pay the Financial Institution for these referrals. This creates an incentive 
for the Financial Institution to make these referrals, resulting in a conflict of interest. The Financial Institution is not a 
current client of LPL for advisory services.
Please visit https://www.lpl.com/disclosures/is-lpl-relationship-disclosure.html for more detailed information.

Answer and Win!
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Derby

1000 Oronoque Lane
2505 Main Street (Stationhouse Square)
15 Turnpike Square (Post Road) 
253 West Street / Route 67
711 Bridgeport Avenue
945 White Plains Road
3 Federal Road
45 Lyon Terrace, Room 225 
130 Division St, 1st Floor

Speed up your tax refund

We are excited to announce that Sikorsky Credit Union will once again offer five 
$1,000 scholarships to graduating high school seniors who plan to continue their 
education in the fall of 2025. Any high school senior who is a member of Sikorsky 
Credit Union can apply.

Visit our website for more scholarship information and the application:  
https://www.sikorskycu.org/resources/scholarship

Sikorsky Credit Union 
scholarship program

Get your tax refund even sooner with direct 
deposit. All you need is your account number 

and our routing number, 221180806.


